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Please read the attached Idaho Code regarding short-term rentals. This Idaho law
supersedes any legislation Ketchum may decide to pass.  Ketchum does not have the authority
to tell homeowners how they may decide to rent out their properties.

https://legislature.idaho.gov/wp-content/uploads/sessioninfo/2017/legislation/H0216.pdf

-- 
Betsy Barrymore Stoll
Capik & Company Real Estate
731 North River St., #202
Hailey, ID 83333
Email: realestate.bbs@gmail.com
Cell 208-720-4455
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